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The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius is proud to be hosting a Regional Training 

Programme for Pensions Supervisors: Developing Practical Approaches to Risk Based 

Supervision, in collaboration with the Toronto Centre from the 10 to 14 November 2014. 
 

The program is designed as a course on a risk focused approach to pension supervision. 

Within the framework of a risk based supervisory approach, case studies and vignettes will 

be used to identify the chronology of problem evolution, identification of risks and fraud.  

The program will be highly interactive and practical, using case studies, a simulation, group 

discussions, and breakout sessions to foster debate and effectively transfer knowledge from 

presenters and amongst participants 

 

Please note that participation to the training programme will be by invitation only. 

 

For further information: Please contact Ms Rinasha Appavoo on (+230) 403 7000 or email 

on fsctc@fscmauritius.org  

mailto:fsctc@fscmauritius.org

